
 

 

Date: Wednesday 29th July 2020  

 

Isle of Man Post Office Conducts Local Business Delivery Survey 
 

From Monday 3rd August until Friday 14th August Isle of Man Post Office (IOMPO) is conducting a survey to 

better understand the changing and evolving needs of local businesses and organisations with on-island 

delivery requirements who may not previously have considered using the postal network to support their 

logistics.   

 

Covid-19 changed the way in which businesses operated, with many organisations adapting their services to 

offer delivery in order to meet their customers’ needs. IOMPO would very much appreciate as many 

businesses and organisations as possible taking the time to complete the short survey, including businesses 

that did not offer delivery during lockdown, or have since stopped offering delivery. 

 

Noel Travis, Interim General Manager Mails, said: "We are incredibly proud of the role our postal staff 

played in keeping people connected and supporting businesses during the Covid-19 pandemic.  Now we 

want to try and understand the longer term implications of the pandemic on local delivery trends, so we 

can better meet the needs of our community for the long term.”  

 

All those who take part in the survey will be entered in to a draw to win a night for two at the Ramsey 

Park Hotel. Participants will also be asked to take part in follow up phone calls to give more insight into 

their organisation’s delivery requirements. 

 

The survey is available to complete online at www.iompost.com/localtolocal from Monday 3rd August until 

Friday 14th August.  

-Ends- 

 

NOTES TO EDITOR 

• Please check our website for a full list of our business services https://www.iompost.com/for-

business/ 
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